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I very much support HB 3681. We will soon be desperate for the generation of more 

climate friendly electricity (wind, solar, geothermal) and clearly we are past our need 

for an updated grid system. This bill is well thought out and leaves room for further 

discussion of exceptional cases. It's time to remove road blocks to the evolution of a 

less polluted environment. Thank you for supporting this bill. 


